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Jan. 9, 2014 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
FOR INFORMATION CONTACT: Nancy Lockwood 
     nlockwood@thelockwoodagency.net 
     733-3737 
 
 

Countywide Shredding Celebrates 1-Year Anniversary 
 
Countywide Shredding, a division of Peña’s Disposal Service, is proud to celebrate its one-year 
anniversary. 
 
In honor of the milestone, Peña’s Disposal is offering 10 percent off all shredding through Feb.  28. 
 
The on-site shredding service utilizes a specially designed truck to shred and weigh documents in 
compliance with the National Association for Information Destruction (NAID). All paper collected 
through shredding is recycled, making it a logical fit with Peña’s Disposal’s core mission. 
 
The mobile service is available to businesses throughout Tulare County on a one-time or regular 
service basis. For information on Countywide Shredding services, contact Peña’s Disposal at 528-
3909. 
 
Peña’s Disposal is a family-owned business founded in 1949 in Cutler. Today, the firm employs nearly 
100 people; provides waste collection and recycling in Tulare and Fresno counties; and focuses on 
recycling education to reduce waste. For information, contact Peña’s Disposal Service at 528-3909 or 
visit penasdisposal.com. 
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